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DOG LICENSES 
Dog licenses are good for one year, January 1, 
2023 through December 31, 2023. Please bring a 
copy of the rabies vaccination record.   
2023 Pet License Fees: 

• $5  -  Neutered / Spayed 
• $10 - Not Neutered / Spayed 

 

Village ordinance requires that pets be leashed 
and under owner control at all times. Pets running 
at large will be impounded. 

NEW GARBAGE SERVICE 
TUESDAY COLLECTION DAY 
Village has contracted with R-Local to provide 
garbage collection service starting January 2023. 
Reminder that collection day will be EARLY 
Tuesday morning. R-Local Customer Service 
phone number is 715-419-4575 

 

BOARD MEETINGS – 7PM 
   January 10th - February 14th - March 14th 
                Elected & Local Officials 

Village President Greg Rayment 
Board Trustee Brian Hellmann 
Board Trustee Joyce Jensen 
Board Trustee Tom Pichelman 
Board Trustee Kathy Rockow 
Board Trustee Ray Roff 
Board Trustee Tony Tomczik 
Public Works Wayne Becker 

Bob McFarland 
Clerk/Treasurer Kim Bauer  

 

WINTER PARKING &  

GARBAGE CAN REMINDER 
NO Parking on Village streets from 2AM to 6AM 
during the winter months (November 1st – April 
1st). Violators will be ticketed. 
Garbage containers MUST be removed from 
curbside within 24 hours of trash pickup 
especially during the snow plowing season 
 

2023 ELECTION DATES 

February 21st – Spring Primary 

April 4th – Spring General Election 
If you are not registered to vote or have recently 
moved, you can register online at myvote.wi.gov 
or print the registration form and mail it to the 
municipal clerk or register in-person at clerk's 
office (131 Soo Ave East). Photo ID and proof of 
residency are required to register to vote. 
 

URGENT MEETING FOR ALL 

ALMENA AREA RESIDENTS 
WEDNESDAY JANUARY 18TH @ 7PM 

There is a special meeting of the Almena 
Community Club at the Village Hall on 
Wednesday January 18 at 7PM.  Please see the 
urgent notice on the reverse side of this 
newsletter.  The club is in need of more people to 
become involved or much-loved activities such 
as Almena Fun Days, Easter Egg Hunt and 
Santa visit may be at an end. The club also 
provides scholarships for local students. Please 
mark your calendars and plan to attend this 
meeting.  You do not have to be a resident of the 
Village in order to join the Community Club as 
sponsored events include all surrounding area 
residents.  

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fmyvote.wi.gov%2F&h=AT3-w4RFYVvqxATrBhwkcBKhuT397qCUk1Ug7JXm_L9Do_Jca6xNu2ocuC94eu8mHQmpA3-Vom4Y4oSYU1vWv4OPZwcopRnXW0sZ476W72xdQ-Rq9J7s1X6qsFHd0Uac58vi&__tn__=-UK-R&c%5b0%5d=AT2azYidZFwHf8keWg3DNJK5zmUrrLGBEo1v7NDOJI6bX9YzGPNWV6m43730wt8qrVWPRqhxOIv1nuXN1HZFoVHUMFbngOrNHNKW18dWmeD6l6YhV1uH0QdjFTfIOSBEYflpZ5nvfH7bk3nFnqR3hKMMpVKCc9bEVwpVIvXG0_crVyuZgTNeoccg


Village Clerk/Treasurer contact info: 715-357-6600; e-mail clerk@vi.almena.wi.gov; Village Hall hours: 9AM-2PM 

URGENT MEETING NOTICE 
 

 
Do you enjoy the activities here in the Village of Almena sponsored by the Community Club?  Such things 
as the Easter Egg Hunt, Santa Coming to Town?  Scholarships for our high school students?  How about 
the Almena Fun Days?  Well, those activities may no longer happen unless we are able to find more people 
who are willing to participate in the Community Club.   
 
 
After many years of the same individuals serving as officers in one capacity or other in the Community 
Club, our officers are unable to serve any longer.  Therefore if no one steps up for 2023 to replace these 
dedicated individuals, the Almena Community Club will cease to exist. Additionally, we need members who 
get involved on a regular basis by attending meetings to plan various activities and to help out with these 
activities and bring new activities to consider.    
 
 
We need to build our Community Club.  If you are presently a member and don’t take the time to attend at 
least some of the meetings, or if you are not a member but want these activities to continue you need to 
step up now before it is too late. 
 
On Wednesday evening, January 18th, there will be a special meeting of the Community Club at 7:00 
p.m. at the Village Hall.  Please don’t miss this meeting.  Almena does not want to be the only community 
not to have an annual festival.  And we want to be able to sponsor events for the children in Almena and the 
surrounding area.   
 
 


